Date: 14 May 2004

To:  Mike McCormack, Dukes County Sheriff

From: Chuck Cotnoir, DCEMA

Subject: Disaster Plan

Dear Sheriff,

In order to help you understand the duties and responsibilities of the Dukes County Emergency Management Agency, I am enclosing a copy of the plan.

Hopefully, this will help you in your decision on whether to accept the Emergency Management department under the jurisdiction of your department.

I have also talked to Tom Rodgers, Region II Director, MEMA, and asked him to come to the Island and talk to you about the duties and responsibilities of the County Emergency Management Department, as seen by the State.  He has agreed, but we haven’t set a date in June, yet.

Thank You

Charles J. Cotnoir, DCEMA

CC: Winn Davis, County Manager

